WOKINGHAM COPY.

20th November, 1940.
Dear Sir,

T am in receipt of your letter of the 2nd
ultimo relative to the steamer "OHANUTALA" and your remarks
have been duly noted.

I may say that the Owners recently intimated
that this vessel is operating under charter T.98 and in
such cases the Society's Surveyors should not mndertake
any survey work except upon the instructions of the
Government Authorities. In the meantime the Committee
have agreed to maintain the Soclety's classification until
such time as the vessels return to thelr ordinary
employment.

T shall be glad if you will be guided
accordingly in any other simllar cases.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretarye.
H.Ps Southwell Esq.,

BOMBAY .
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